
 

 
Councillor Paul Ainslie  
Toronto City Council  

Scarborough-Guildwood - Ward 24 
 

 

Constituency Office 

Scarborough Civic Centre 

150 Borough Drive 

Scarborough, ON  M1P 4N7 

Tel:  416-396-7222 

  

 

Toronto City Hall 

100 Queen Street West, Suite C52 

Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

Tel:   416-392-4008 

 Fax:  416-392-4006  

Email:  councillor_ainslie@toronto.ca 

Website: www.paulainslie.com 

 

  
ST1.1- Council Member Appointments to Committees, Boards and External Bodies 

 

Date:   December 11, 2018 

To:      Chair, Mayor John Tory and Striking Committee Members 

Re:      Guild Renaissance Group Board of Directors 

 

Dear Striking Committee,  

 

I am very pleased to put my name forward for re-appointment to serve on the Guild Renaissance Group 

Board of Directors. 

 

I have been serving Guildwood community and working with the local community organizations for over 12 

year as a member of Toronto City Council and Guild Renaissance Group Board of Directors. I would like to 

continue to contribute my expertise and knowledge as Director of the Guild Renaissance Group Board and 

continue our work in bringing "The Clark Centre for the Arts" to the community. 

 

I will continue to fulfill my work with the Guild Renaissance Group Board of Directors and attendance at 

meetings.  

 

I look forward to your support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Councillor Paul Ainslie 

City of Toronto 

Scarborough East Ward 24 
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